
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Exploring God’s Living Creation 
 
IMPORTANT CLASSROOM INFORMATION 

Hello Parents! 

For the month of March, we will conclude our unit studies 

on Texas history and culture with our Go Texan Week 

activities including a program on Thursday night, the 5th, 

at 6:45 PM in the Life Center where the older children in 

the program will sing songs with western themes. On 

Friday, the 6th, we will have our Rodeo Day with cowboy 

activities and a petting zoo! Parents, if your child is not 

scheduled to attend on Friday, you are welcome to come 

and participate in the activities with your child and we will 

begin activities at 9 AM. 

Daylight savings time begins on the 8th, so don’t forget to 

spring forward those clocks! Speaking of spring, the week 

of the 9th to the 13th, will be Spring Break and there will 

be no preschool. This week will be opened to fulltime 

students only. The 19th, will mark the official start to the 

spring season where we will be having the children do a 

bluebonnet art project. 

Wednesday, the 25th, will be the date for this month’s 

parent chapel starting at 11 AM in Kids Room with lunch 

to immediately follow in the classroom. 

During the last week of March into the beginning of April, 

there will be a team from the National Lutheran School 

Accreditation (NLSA) body here to observe the teachers 

and the classroom environment. This body awards our 

preschool with an accreditation stating that we have 

achieved the national standards set for Lutheran schools. 

Thank you parents for your cooperation and understanding 

during this important process. 

 

 

 

 

 

GLORIA DEI SPECIAL EVENT 

On Sunday, the 29th, Gloria Dei will be hosting another 

Baptism Marker Experience which is a baptism class 

where you will have an opportunity to learn more about 

what we believe concerning baptism and the parents’ role 

as primary faith formers in the home. Through interactive 

experiences, the whole family will gain a stronger 

understanding of what God is doing through baptism and 

the beginning of one’s faith pathway. The event will be in 

the Kids Room starting at 11 AM. To register or for more 

information about this baptism class, please, contact 

Andee Hasty at AHasty@gdlc.org. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

 2nd to 6th – Go Texan Week! 

 2nd – Texas Independence Day 

 5th- Day One Rodeo Program @ 6:45 PM 

 6th- Day One Rodeo Day from 9 AM to 12 PM 

 8th – Daylight Savings Time Begins 

 9th to 13th – Spring Break – No Preschool – 

Fulltime Students Only 

 19th – First Day of Spring 

 25th – Parent Chapel @ 11 AM 

 29th – Gloria Dei Baptism Marker Experience 

& 5th Sunday Family Fun Event @ 5 PM 
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